From: ]
To:
Cc: even King; pPscan

Subject: 21/02459/LB - 48 High Street
Date: 21 March 2022 10:26:31
Mr Bennett

Further to our telephone conversation, | have now spoken to our Conservation Officer Steven
King. He has confirmed that you do need to get listed building consent before carrying out any
internal works to the building. We would also require a floorplan detailing all of these works, the
plan should be done to a scale of 1:50 or 1:100.

| have amended the description of the proposal of your application to ‘Application for listed
building consent for internal works’. Once | have received the plan | will validate your application
and send the necessary consultations, there is a 21 day statutory consultation period but once
that has expired Mr King will endeavour to issue a decision on your application as quickly as
possible.

| look forward to receiving the drawing.

Regards
Jo Rahman
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